
Brian Emfinger discusses how stakeholders can
approach Congress amid continuing uncertainty
about subject matter eligibility and offer their
suggestions for improving Section 101 in World
Intellectual Property Review.
Please click here for digital access to the
article,”Clarity of thought: telling Congress how to
improve §101.” (Subscription is required.)
Please click here for a PDF of the article.
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